
File No. HQ-C-II08/1/2023-C2-Part(1) 

Staff Selection Commission 

Important Notice 

- 

In continuation to the Notice No. HQ-C-II08/1/2023-C2-Part(1) dated 17.02.2023 

regarding cancellation of the Skill Test of Stenographer Grade ‘C’ & ‘D’ Examination, 2022 held 

on 15.02.2023, it is informed that the Commission has now decided to re-conduct the said Skill 

Test on 10.03.2023. The Skill Test will be conducted for only those candidates who had actually 

appeared in the Skill Test dated 15.02.2023 (Shift 1 & 2). 

2. The candidates are advised to visit the website of the Commission and Regional Office 

concerned at regular intervals for further updates. 

 

 

 

 

Under Secretary (C-II) 

01.03.2023 

 


